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Introducing an interaction mapped with innovation, the Department of Computer Science hosted 

an official interaction from April 27, 2023 to April 29, 2023, where the intent was objected towards 

administering the exploration of the ideas generated by the students who portrayed dedication 

towards resolving realistic problems. 

 

The presentations prepared by students from the various sections of second year were displayed 

afore the student body which analyzed the projects as a jury who could observe, evaluate and screen 

them, in accordance with their competence. 

 

Section "C" was slated to host an exhibition on the first day of the show. Section 'A' was set for 

an exhibition on the second day, while Section 'B' was scheduled for an exhibition on the third 

day. Where the sections, 'A' and 'C' saw a tough competition of strong ideas which collided to 

sieve the best four of both, section 'B' showcased seven innovative ideas which got shortlisted with 

no second thoughts being put to the decision making. 

 

The dignitaries of the department also went through the projects on display, marking the event with 

a token of honor to have witnessed their esteemed feedback. 

 

When asked about their experience, the participants as well as the student body of the jury talked 

of the coherently channeled conduct of the networked communication which dealt with the 

direction of technology towards a uniform command of precision, following valuable feedback 

from the seniors to their juniors. 
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